












 
 

 
February 21, 2024 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CARES, INC. 
384 15TH Street North 

St Petersburg, FL 33705 

 
Colleen Turner, Senior Manager 
Charlotte County Human Services 
21500 Gibralter Dr. #1 
Port Charlotte, FL 33952 

 
 

RE: Charlotte HOME Grant Application Addendum 

Colleen, 

Pursuant to our meeting on January 19, 2024, in which we discussed providing specifics to the 
funding amounts requested for the Charlotte HOME grant, I am providing a list of proposed 
funding costs for the Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) development project at 1825 LaVilla 
Road in unincorporated Charlotte County. There are many items that the proposed funds could 
significantly assist in the development of this project. The project has been divided into two 
phases of 15 units each because the total PSH funding needed was not available at this time from 
FHFC funding sources. We have provided costs below for predevelopment surveys, utility 
extension of the water main along LaVilla Rd, impact fees, on-site utilities and lift station, roadway 
entry and fill for the property. The proposed Charlotte HOME grant funding would be used for a 
portion of the following development costs: 

 
CHARLOTTE HOME GRANT Request  
Improvements Estimated Costs 
Building Permits $  32,500.00 

tility Connection Fees $  55,000.00 
Lift Station Installation $  90,000.00 
Impact Fees $  80,000.00 
Wildlife Relocation FGFWFC Fees  

Wildlife Surveys $100,000.00 
Site Utility Costs $195,000.00 
Road ROW Entry Improvements $  65,000.00 
TOTAL $ 617,500.00 
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SHIP Funding Request 
Improvement      Cost 
Off-Site Improvements - Watermain Expansion  $ 730,000.00 
Site Fill      $  168,000.00 
TOTAL      $  898,000.00 

 
 
 

I have provided an amended narrative that addresses changes to the proposed 
development and provides more detail to the distances from assorted services including 
stores, groceries, medical, and schools and provision of transportation options providing 
more services to our residents. 

Please let us know if we need to make any further amendments to the Charlotte HOME 
application. We appreciate the opportunity to submit this information and thank you for your 
time and consideration in this matter. 

Respectfully, 
 
 

Ann Vickstrom, AICP, RLA 
Planning & Development Manager 
St. Vincent de Paul CARES 
384 15th St N 
St. Petersburg, FL 33705 
ann@svdpsp.org 
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